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October Meeting
West Shore Country Club

October 18, 2004

11:00 AM - Lunch
12:00 Noon - Shotgun
5:00 PM - Cocktails

5:30 PM - Annual Meeting
6:00 PM- Dinner

{ There will be a CPGCSA Board of Directors meeting at 9:30AM.

Golf Course Profile

The original property was a 69-acre farm. In 1928, three
pitch and putt holes were opened. A nine-hole course was
available for play in 1930. In 1935, a purchase of 95 additional
acres allowed for a second nine to be built which opened in
1938.

In 1943, Ed Tabor took over as Golf Professional and Golf
Course Superintendent. Tabor applied the Donald Ross style to
his next decade of reconstructing, redesigning and reshaping of
West Shores’ greens and fairways. The course remains intact
from those days, except for the two-year redesign of bunkers
by noted golf course architect Gil Hanse in the Spring of 2004,

Superintendent Profile

Mike May began his career working for “Whitey” Boltz
at Manada Golf Club while in high school. He is a 1975 gradu-
ate of the Penn State Turfgrass Management Program and be-
gan his career as an Assistant Superintendent at White Manor
Country Club located near Philadelphia. He then became Su-
perintendent at Green Acres Golf Club in Bernville, Chester
Valley Golf Club near Philadelphia; Blue Mountain Golf Club
in Harrisburg and in 1986 became the Superintendent ai West
Shore Country Club. Mike and his wife Nora have been mar-
ried for 26 years and are both grateful and proud of their two
children. Danny will graduate from the USAF Academy this
Spring and Bethany has just begun her college career at Grove
City College located near Pittsburgh, PA.

Mid-Atlantic USGA Update
Planning Ahead

By Stanley J. Zontek, Director
September 15, 2004

Practically every superintendent we visit has some amount of
tree work that is performed each year. This is usually relegated
"winter work", but why is this?

If pressed for an answer, most superintendents like to do un-
derbrush clearing, limb pruning, and tree removal when golfers
are not around. Oftentimes there are a lot of questions about re-
moving trees, and it can be an unpopular chore. Thus, superinten-
dents tend to put the work off to the extent possible.

If thought about in another way, an opportunity is being
missed. Most tree work is done to improve the health of the grass,
be it to provide more hours of sunlight per day or to improve air
drainage. If trees are removed earlier in the fall, the grass has the
opportunity to grow under improved conditions during the time
of the year when cool season grasses grow the best. In the fall
roots are developed, maximum rhizome spread occurs, and grass
begins to store energy-rich carbohydrates for the winter. Would-
n’t it be better if the offending trees were removed while the
grass still has the last remaining weeks of good growth?

People will grumble about removing trees, but won’t they
also grumble if the trees are removed, but the grass is not all that
much better next spring? Do the tree work now so that the grass
has the best growing conditions during the optimum time of the
year.

Insect Activity
Keep an eye on grubs. Most golf courses we visit are seeing
grub activity even though insecticides were applied earlier
veecncontinued onpaged ..o
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President’s Message

I know its fall but it doesn't feel like it yet. I have never seen five inches of rain
from a hurricane dry up so fast. No wonder the flooding was so severe, the rain all fell
in one night and ran off. For anyone with a flood prone course, this has not been an
easy fall.

I would like to thank Mark Blest and his staff for an excellent day at Honeybrook
Golf Club. Congratulations to Rebecca Matis of Dauphin Highlands, the first recipient
of the CPGCSA Scholarship. Rebecca will be welcomed at Central Penn Night where
I'm pleased to announce we will be honoring Terry Wueschinski, CGCS as the Rafferty
DSA recipient. We finish off the year with my mentor at West Shore Country Club.
See everyone at the election in October.

__ PeteRamsey

President/Bylaws
William P. Ramsey
Range End Golf Club
(717) 432-3711
regc@pa.net

Vice President/Social/Scholarship

Faron J. Stoops
‘Waynesboro Country Club
(717) 762-6370
fstoops@comcast.net

(\

Secretary/Treasurer/Chapter Relations

John M. Colo
Country Club of York
(717) 843-2190
jc5288@aol.com

Past President/Social/Scholarship

William E. Brooks
Hanover Country Club
(717) 259-8706
wbrooks547 @aol.com

Golf

Daniel Brickley
Lebanon Country Club
(717) 273-1944
djb301 @yahoo.com

Daniel Kury

Copper Beach Golf & Swim Club

(717)246-8068
kury@suscom.net

Education/Career Di

Chris K. Martin
Crossgates Golf Club

Directions to West Shore Country Club

100 Brentwater Road
Camp Hill, PA 17011

From the West:

Take the PA. Turnpike East to Exit 17. Take Rt.#15 North into Camp Hill. Turn left
at Brentwater Road. Club is first driveway on right.

From Gettysburg:

From the South: Take Rt.#15 North into Camp Hill. Turn left at Brentwater Road.
Club is first driveway on right.

From York:

Take Rt.#83 North to Rt. 581 West towards Camp Hill. Exit at the Camp Hill Exit.
(this is Rt.#15 North). Go 4 traffic lights to Brentwater Road. Turn left at Brentwater
Road. Club is first driveway on right.

From Allentown, Bethlehem:

Take Rt.#78 West to I-81 South to Rt.#83 South to Rt. 581 West towards Camp Hill.
Exit at the Camp Hill Exit (this is Rt.#15 North). Go 4 traffic lights to Brentwater
Road. Turn left at Brentwater Road. Club is first driveway on right.

From Philadelphia:
From the East: Take the PA Turnpike West to Exit 17. Take Route 15 North into
Camp Hill. Turn left at Brentwater Road. Club is first driveway on right.

From Scranton, Wilkes-Barre & North:

Take Rt.I-81 South across the Susquehanna River at Harrisburg and exit at the Enola
Exit (immediately after crossing the river). Take Rt.#11 & 15 South through Worm-
leysburg into Camp Hill. Turn right at Brentwater Road. Club is the first driveway on
right.

From State College:

Follow Rt.#322 East to Rt.#15 South past the Radisson Hotel. Go to the third traffic
light and make a right (this is Brentwater Road) Club is the first driveway on the
right.

(717) 786-0547
ibhel h ical

(717y872-7415
cmartin5997 @comcast.net

Thomas E. Mahute
Affiliate Representative
(717) 892-1455

tmahute @fisherandson.com

Membership

Stephen I. Ludwig, CGCS
Gettysburg Country Club
(717) 334-0441

sludwig @blazenet.net

James V. Byme
Affiliate Representative

@c net

Media/Public Relations
D. Mark MacDonald
Regents Glen Country Club
(717) 505-4664
rgmaint@earthlink.net

Nominations

Anthony P. Goodley, CGCS
Heritage Hills Golf Resort
(717) 755-1919
grounds@hhgr.com

Newsletter
Wanda S. Fry
(717) 279-0368
cpgesa@nbn.net

PAST PRESIDENTS
George Morris
Edward A. Tabor
Riley E. Heckert
Richard T. Funk
Harry L. Latshaw
Daniel L. Snowberger
Charles A. Barley
Richard Wilt

Fred N. Baker
Richard J. Suttles
John J. Boyd

Y. Lewis Payson

C. William Black, CGCS
Dwight H. Brubaker
Byron E. Knoll, Jr.
Michael Wilt

"Charles H. Cadiz, CGCS

Kenneth R. Dietrich, CGCS
Michael C. Hair

Cameron G. Henderson
James N. MacLaren

David P. Portz, CGCS

John P. McCormmick

David C. Weitzel, CGCS
Fred Heinlen

Terry L. Wueschinski, CGCS
Greg Borzok

Gregory C. Fantuzzi, CGCS
James W. Jones, CGCS
William G. Wall

Robert Beyer, CGCS
Jeffrey L. Fry, CGCS

John A. Chassard

David M. Rafferty
Anthony P. Goodley, CGCS
Samuel R. Snyder, CGCS
John Dougherty

H. Jim Loke, CGCS

John L. Gehman

‘Theodore S. Zabrenski
Thomas C. Ocepek, CGCS
Daniel W. Achenbach
William E. Brooks
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Membership News

Thie following individual has applied for membership into
our association, If there are no written objections within the
next seven days, he will be accepted into CPGCSA at the
next meeting,

Gabriel J. Peters, Assistant Superintendent
Carlisle Country Club....................... Class C

We would like to welcome the following individuals into
our association.

Rob Brown, Operation Manager
Tomlinson Bomberger Lawn Care
and Landscape ........ccoueceeverecvennnnne, Class AF

Alan Fitzgerald, Superintendent
Ledgerock Golf Club.........cceueueeene. Class B

Richard M. Smathers, Assistant Superintendent
Lancaster Country Club.................... Class C

If you know of anyone who is interested in membership
into the association, please have them contact Steve Ludwig at
(717) 334-0441 or Jim Byrne (717) 786-0547.

Congratulations to:

Steve and Leslie Ludwig on their recent wedding on Septeni-
ber 18, 2004.

Our Sympathy:
To the family of Dr. Houston Couch. Dr. Couch passed away
on September 12, 2004 in Blacksburg, Va. Couch was one of
the world's first full-time, academically appointed turfgrass pa-
thologists and taught as professor of Plant Pathology at Vir-
ginia Polytechnic Institute and State University, Blacksburg,
Va. The family has designated that memorial contributions in
Dr. Couch's memory be sent to Dayspring Christian Academy,
P.O. Drawer 909, Blacksburg, VA 24063.

2004 Annual Meeting
and Elections

The October meeting at the West Shore Country Club will
be the Annual Meeting with election of officers and directors
for the 2005 meeting year. Listed below are the nominations.

President:
Pete Ramsey — Range End Golf Club
Vice President:
Faron Stoops — Waynesboro Country Club
Secretary/Treasurer:
John Colo — Country Club of York
Directors: (Vote for two)
Dave Ellison — Chisel Creek Golf Club
Dave Frey — Country Club of Harrisburg
Matt Strader — Penn National Golf Course

If you or someone you know is interested in running for

the Board of Directors, please contact Tony Goodley at Heri-

tage Hills Golf Resort (717) 755-1919 or Bill Brooks at
Hanover Country Club (717) 259-8706.

Mike Janzer
Sales

The Liquid Fertilizer Experis

38 Hightstown-Cranbury Station Road
Cranbury, New fersey 08512
{609) 448-0935 ¢ (800) 562-1291
Fax: (609) 443-8038
E-Mail: pfc@plantfoodco.com
www.plantfoodco.com

Cell Phone: (215)280-6252

E-Mail: mjanzer@aol.com

Upcoming Events

e November9-11, 2004
Penn State Golf Turf Conference
Nittany Lion Inn, State College

January 11 - 13, 2005
Eastern PA Turf Conference and Trade Show
Valley Forge Convention Center, King of Prussia

e January 27, 2005
Northeastern PA Turf Conference & Trade Show
The Woodlands Inn & Resort, Wilkes-Barre, PA

e  February 10 - 12, 2005
Golf Industry Show
Orlando, Florida

e March 1 -3, 2005
Western PA Turf Conference and Trade Show
Greater Pittsburgh ExpoMart, Monroeville, PA
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Golf Report

The golf results from the Association Championship at
Honeybrook Golf Club are as follows.

Flight #1

Ist Dave Visocan 73

2nd Mike Benedict 74
Flight #2

Ist Charlie McGill 77

2nd Jim Bryne 79
Flight #3

Ist Leroy Hurst 88

. __ __._ _. . 2nd__ _ScottKeener ___ 91

Flight #4

Ist Tom Ocepek 92

2nd Mark Blest 102

Congratulations to Dan Davis
Hole-in-one on #10

The October tournament at West Shore Country Club will
be 2 Best Balls of 4 (Gross and Net Divisions).

2004 CPGCSA
Golf Championship Winners

L-R: Dave Visocan, Mike Benedict, Charlie McGill, Jim
Byrne, Leroy Hurst, Scott Keener, Tom Ocepek, Mark Blest.

The “Green Industry” Supplier
SUPERIOR PRODUCTS FOR THE
TURF & HORTICULTURAL PROFESSIONAL

BOB SELTZER
610-704-4756

THOM MAHUTE
717-892-1455

Turf & Horticultural Control Products

o

- Fertlizer
Seed & Soil Amendments
Top Dressing

Eart

Natural Oanic Products

N\ =
Simply Pat, Thix Fartilgen Fax Tha quall

www.fisherandson.com

S=

I Please contact Wanda with any employment or address I
I changes, so that we can keep our records up to date. |

L_—_—_—_—_—_—_—_—_—J

USGA......continued from page 1

in the year. Spot-treat to control these insects because the grub
stage of Japanese beetles, Northern Masked Chafers, and
European Chafers will feed on the roots through the fall and
all of next spring. Address the problem sooner versus later.
Root feeding insects and the subsequent resulting damage
from crows and skunks digging for them, can cause sizeable
areas of grass to be destroyed. Grub activity in the Mid-
Atlantic Region seems to be on the increase.

Final Thoughts

The fall is a great time for a Green Section visit! This is the
time to look back upon the year, evaluate what programs
worked, and prioritize what areas on the course need to be
improved. Then programs and procedures can be put into
place to solve these problems, striving towards a better golf
course in the future. That’s planning ahead at its best and your
USGA agronomists can help accomplish this goal.

As albways, if the Mid-Atlantic Region agronomists can be
of assistance, contact Stan Zontek (szontek{@usga.org) or
Davin Bevard {dbevard@usga.org) at 614/ 358-9066 or Keith
Happ (Khapp(@usga.org) at 4127 341-5922.
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Heather and Gorse
By Mark DelSantro

Ah, the autumnal equinox... an event that signals the end of another long golf season. It won’t be too much longer before
we’re all waking up to the cool crispness of frosts whitening the turf every morning and leaves falling at an uncontrollable rate. Of
course, the golfers will be complaining about both the frosts and the leaves, wondering why the golf course superintendents, who
seemingly can control everything else that’s important in their own little worlds (i.e. firm, fast greens), can’t control Mother Na-
ture. Ihave always loved this time of year. :

This is also the time of year when superintendents start to relax a bit. Your mind tells you that with cooler temperatures,
you can start to down shift. Unfortunately, September is not a great time to relax, as it is a time when turf can be quickly and eas-
ily lost. Between the grubs munching on your turf roots, the bright sunny days with near zero humidity, and Dollar Spot just lov-
ing that extra dewy leaf wetness, September is a month where one should see the light at the end of the tunnel, but realize that
darkness is still around them. So hang in there for at least a few more weeks, those fifty-degree nights are almost here!

Kudos to Mark Blest and his staff at Honeybrook Golf Club... Mark has done a fabulous job with the golf course prop-
erty, especially considering the extremely limited resources. The golf course has matured very nicely over the past four or five
years. If you happened to miss the meeting and/or haven’t had the opportunity to play the golf course, I’d strongly recommend
you find the time to do so. It is most certainly a fair and enjoyable test of golf! Additional kudos go to Danny Davis... he had a
hole-in-one at Honeybrook on the tenth hole, a relatively long par 3... I believe he hit a two iron into a slight breeze. Sounds like
his ball never took its eyes off the hole... just one of those shots that looked good all the way. Congratulations Dan!

For those into reading books (golf or other)... I know that reading isn’t a very high priority in Heather and Gorse land,
but one of the funniest books I’ve ever enjoyed is David Faherty’s, Somewhere In Ireland A Village Is Missing An Idiot. Faherty
is the CBS On Course Roving Golf Announcer. Some of you may have taken advantage of the opportunity to see Mr. Faherty as
the keynote speaker at the Syngenta Green Carpet Premier last February in San Diego. Well if you liked him at that event, you’ll
like him even more in this book. This book is laugh out loud funny. I mean that’s funny, I don’t care who you are! I’d recom-
mend it as good bathroom reading, although if your wife hears you laughing out loud while visiting the little boys room, she may
start thinking strange thoughts about your behaviour. In my case it really doesn’t matter... on more than one occasion my wife has
questioned my state of mind, especially while resting on the porcelain throne. And my wife has an extremely vivid imagination.
OK, that’s a little too much information for most of you!

So, how about that Ryder Cup? As one of my non golfing buddies has always said... “I don’t understand all this hype
over an event sponsored by a truck rental company?” OK, he doesn’t get out very much, but the fact of the matter is I’'m amazed
by how the Europeans constantly seem to get up for this event, while the so-called studs Americans constantly seem to get nerv-
ous. On paper, this event is Mike Tyson verses Buster Douglas... the Euros should lose nine times out of ten, no matter the venue.
But instead, the Euros always find a way to elevate their games. This time to the tune of an 18-% to 9-% drubbing on a U.S. golf
course, on U.S. soil, in our own backyard... are you kidding me?

I love the way Tiger was being pressed by the press regarding his overall poor Ryder Cup record and his tendency to fo-
cus more on the four majors verses the Ryder Cup... his response, while classic, still didn’t do much for me in solidifying his leg-
acy of being a great player. His response was something to the likeness of “So, I’m sure you all know off the top what Jack Nick-
laus’ Ryder Cup record was?” When no one answered, he continued, “OK, so how many majors did Jack win?” Everyone in the
room blurted out “18.” While Tiger’s point was made in the interview tent, it has been his lack of Ryder Cup point generation on
the golf course that has most Tiger fans concerned.

For those who care, the facts are that Jack Nicklaus’ Ryder Cup record was 17-8-3, meaning he was producing points at a
71% efficiency clip (every seven of ten matches). Tiger’s record, following the Oakland Hills event, is 7-11-2, which puts him at a
clip of 45%. Not great by greatness legacy standards. Even sadder is the fact that Tiger came into the pro golfing world with the
reputation of being the best match play player in the world, having won three straight U.S. Amateurs championships. To his
credit, he has finished relatively strong at each of the World Match Play Championships the past four or five years, winning the
championship this past February. It would just be a shame if Tiger’s legacy as one of the greatest golfers ever, was overshadowed
by his lacklustre Ryder Cup performances.

Of course, I know Tiger should not be left alone to shoulder the blame for the U.S. Ryder Cup demolition at the hands of
Euros. There were ten others who contributed to the U.S. team’s sub-par performance. Chris DiMarco (2-1-1) was the only U.S.
player who had a semi-respectable winning record. On the European side there were only two golfers out of twelve who had los-
ing records... Thomas Level (1-2-0) and Miguel Angel Jimenez (1-3-0) and somehow I am quite certain that their champagne
tasted just as sweet as Lee Westwood’s, Paul McGinley’s, Padraig Harrington’s, Sergio Garcia’s, Colin Montgomery’s, Darin
Clarke’s, and the remaining team members.

The really big question is how does the next U.S. Team Captain motivate these U.S. players to perform at a higher level
down the road at the next Ryder Cup in Ireland in two years? The average TV golf drone would probably think to just ask Johnny
Miller, as he seems to know all about everything when it comes to golf. In this case though, I would digress from an agency I wish
were on the outside to an actual outside agency... on Saturday of the Ryder Cup matches I saw an on-the-course interview with

.................... continued onpage 7 .............
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Dedicated people with the best parts, products and service for the green
industry in Eastern Pennsylvania, Southern New Jersey and New Castle County ‘
Delaware,

Phone:  215-345-7200 Address: 4049 Landisville Road
Fax: 215-345-8132 Box 865

Doylestown, PA 18901 C
Web: www.philyturf.com
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Heather and Gorse

Continued from page 5

Chuck Daly, former coach of the Detroit Pistons. The inter-
viewer asked him what advice he’d give to the U.S. players
and Hal Sutton, U.S. Team Captain? His answer was essen-
tially for the U.S. players to forget the team concept (because,
quite frankly, they aren’t team players) and to perform to the
best of their abilities as individuals (because that is exactly
what they are). I'm always intrigued by how good coaches
can give good, sound, simple advice no matter what the sport.
Maybe the next U.S. Team Captain can heed this advice two
years down the road.
By the way, speaking of Johnny Miller, the NBC
Color Commentator, who is in a Heather and Gorse dead heat
with Curtis Strange, ABC Color Commentator, as our least
preferred TV Color Commentator! Am I the only one who
finds these guys extremely annoying? 1 was curious how the
man who is so quick to comment, so quick to criticize, and so
quick to yip a three-foot putt played in his two Ryder Cup
events back in the 1970’s. For inquiring minds that want to
" know, his record was an average 2-2-2. But one thing to
keep in mind is that this was when the Samuel L. Ryder Cup
matches were strictly the U.S. verses Great Britain (not that it
would have mattered at Oakland Hills)... The Brits only won
3 of the first 23 Ryder Cup events prior to 1979 when the rest
of Europe was added. Thus, at least in my mind, Johnny’s 2-
2-2 record, at the peak of his career in the mid-1970’s, was
sub par at best.

The Spanish have a saying... it is not the same to talk
of bulls as to be in the bullring! In Johnny Miller’s case, he
is given credibility for having been a good golfer 30 years
ago, but beyond his two years of great play in the mid 1970’s,
what else does he have for which to show? I’'m sure he’d tell
you he’s just being honest and calling it the way he sees it. In
that case, let me be honest and tell you he’s just another pom-
pous ex-golf professional who lost his game and is hiding
behind the microphone, pretending to be a credible commen-
tator. When it comes to any of those TV Commentating
Clowns, all I can say is Thank God for the mute button!
That’s my autumnal, high sun, low humidity, kudo-licious,
idiotic, Ryder Cuppish, always winning, never defeated,
pompous and somewhat muted view from the heather and
gorse. :

@ SHEARON GOLF

M i A diVision of
SHEARON Shearon Environmental Design Company

Construction / Maintenance

Restorations / Renovations
Arboriculture
Design

Drainage Experts

Custom Spray Applicators

Certified Irrigation Installers

Hopewell, NJ - (609) 466-0666
Plymouth Meeting, PA - (610) 828-5488

Contact Charlie McGill - www.shearongolf.com

For Your Information

If you have any information that you would like included
in the November/December newsletter, please fax
information to Wanda at (717) 279-0368 or e-mail to
cpgesa@nbn.net by October 29, 2004,

The Vote:
Next Generation

A whole new crop of voters will be old enough to help
elect a new president this year. They are eager to finally have
voice in the system. So who are they?

e They don’t remember the Reagan era.
e  They have only known one Pope.
e They don’t remember the Cold War.

e They don’t remember the space shuttle Challenger
explosion.

e They don’t know what happened at Tiananmen
Square.

e They don’t know what “sounding like a broken re-
cord” sounds like, because they’ve never owned a
record player.

e Most have never seen a television set with a 13-
channel dial.

e To them, popcorn has always been cooked in the
microwave.
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Fungicide
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For more information, contact Ted Huhn
at 443-206-1095 or huhnt@basf.com.

Always read and follow Iabel directions. ©2004 BASF Corporation. Insignia, Emerald, Curalan, Drive and Pendulum
are all registered trademarks, and AquaCap is a trademark, of BASF Corporation. All rights reserved.
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Frost delays

How can a footprint be a killer?

When it's a footprint made on a putting surface that's covered with frost. It's hard to believe that simply walking across a golf
green covered with frost can cause so much damage, but the proof will be there in a few days as the turfgrass dies and leaves a trail
of brown footprints. That's why most courses will delay starting times until the frost has melted. And it's also why golfers who ap-
preciate a quality putting surface will be patient during frost delays.

Why does frost cause problems?

Greens are fragile. The putting surface, or green, is an extremely fragile environment that must be managed carefully and pro-
fessionally. Remember that every green is a collection of millions of individual grass plants, each of which is a delicate living
thing. Obviously, Mother Nature never meant for these plants to be maintained at 3/16 or even 1/8 of an inch for prolonged peri-
ods. This stress makes greens constantly vulnerable to attacks from insects, discase, heat, drought, cold -- and frost.

Frost is essentially frozen dew. It can form when the temperature (or wind chill) is near or below the freezing point. The ice
crystals that form on the outside of the plant can also harden or even freeze the cell structure of the plant. When frosted, the nor-
mally resilient plant cells become brittle and are easily crushed. When the cell membranes are damaged, the plant loses its ability to
function normally. It's not much different than cracking an egg. Once the shell is broken, you can't put it back together.

The proof is in the priats
Although you won't see any immediate damage if you walk on frosted turf, the proof will emerge within 48 to 72 hours as the
leaves die and turn brown. And, since just one foursome can leave several hundred footprints on each green, the damage can be
very extensive.

Thanks for understanding
The damage isn't just unsightly -- putting quality will also be reduced until repairs are made. Those repairs are expensive and, in
some cases, the green may have to be kept out of play for days or weeks until the new turfgrass is established. A short delay while
the frost melts can preserve the quality of the greens, prevent needless repairs and may even save you a few strokes the next time

you play.
Source: GCSAA - www.gcsaa.org

(Please feel free to share this article with your membership or post at your course)

"The First Tee Hole-in-One

During the August 31st joint meeting with PAGCS and
CPGCSA, we collected donations for “The First Tee of Susque-
hanna Valley at Crossgates Golf Course”. The First Tee was
developed to impact the lives of young people by providing
learning facilities and educational programs that promote charac-
ter-development and life enhancing values through the game of
golf.

Each child that submits a registration, also has to have a fee
of $25 attached to it. We are happy to report that we collected
$325.00 for children to participate in the program. Thanks to
all for your generosity.

For more information, visit the website at o
www.firstteesvpa.org. You can also donate your time with the Congratulations to Dan Davis -
kids as a volunteer in the evenings at Crossgates Golf Course. #10 at Honeybrook Golf Club
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How Many Dogs Does It Take to g
Change a Lightbulb? a  CPGCSA

W

W

Just one - butifit’s a ..........

O
* Golden Retriever: “The sun is shining, the air is fresh, the day is young. o There will be CPGCS A?
We’ve got our whole lives ahead of us - and you’re inside worrying about a W logo merchandise available for W
burned out lightbulb? 4 purchase at upcoming meet- G

e Border Collie: “Done. And by the way, your wiring is not up to code.” {? ings. ‘Ii? ‘
e Lab: “Oh me, meeeeeeee!!!!. Pleeeeeze choose-me-choose-me-choose-me!” o ‘ﬁP
e  German Shepherd: “Back off. That’s my lightbulb.” ? Golf Shirts  $35.00
e Dachshund: “CanI get a little boost, here?” ? Windshirts $40.00 ?
e Toy Poodle: I'm sorry, I can’t help you—my nails are still wet.” ? Hats $10.00 ?
¢ Rottweiler: “You talkin’ to me? Are you.....talkin’ to...me?” ? 6 6 6 6 6 o o o ?

| ___ _ __ e _Shitzu: “Puh-leceze! We have peopleto-dothat,youknow.”> — 1 9GP 9Y» Y° W W W W WP

¢ Jack Russell Terrier: “I just know I can reach it! Another twenty jumps...”
¢ Hound Dog: “Zzzzz7772777....." .
e Pointer: “The new bulb is riiiiiight over there.” E qlllpment F or Sale
e  Chihuahua: “Hey! Watch where you’re walking!”

e Greyhound: “Ifitisn’t moving, I don’t care.”

e Kaelpie: “Look! I put all the light bulbs in a little circle.”

We will continue to advertise “used
equipment” and “equipment wanted” in
monthly newsletters. If you have

e Chow Chow: “Does this mean dinner will be late?” anything that may be of interest, please
e Sheep dog: “It doesn’t look any darker to me.” contact Wanda.
o  Weimaraner: “That light bulb you threw away? I brought it back.” (

Disease — Interval Compass rate Bayleton 50 rate

per 1000 sq.ft. per 1000 sq.ft.
Anthracnose — 14 to 21 days 0.15 oz. 1.0 oz.
Brown patch — 14 to 21 days 0.15 oz. 0.5 oz.
Gray leaf spot — 14 to 21 days 0.15 oz. -
Summer patch —21 to 28 days 0.20 oz. 1.0 oz.
Leaf spot — 21 to 28 days 0.15 oz. -
Red thread - 21 days 0.20 oz. _ -
Pink snow mold — late fall 0250z, 1.0 oz.
Grey snow mold — late fall - 2.0 oz.
Rust —- 21 days 0.20 oz. N
Dollar spot — 28 days - 0.5 oz. (\/

Always read and follow label directions 2003 Bayer Corporation
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Uer-Core, Inc.
William Rahling, l,licl,:cValentine CPGC SA

Bob Eichert, Dennis DeSanctis v
47 Firon Hill rive Suppanter List
Downingtown, PA 19335

(610) 327-3390

Faun & Golf Cournse Supply
Bennett Wartman
an‘é);eh&(}%mf Jnc 7725 Ridge Avenue
il =G0Vl Philadelphia, PA 19128
2 Mill Street (215) 483-5000
Montrose, PA 18801
607) 761-9465 ;
(60D Fisher & Sen Campany
A T Sales Ussaciates Thomas Mahute
. 3009 Gloucester Street
Chip Presendofer, Jake Straub Lancaster. PA_ 17601
1011 Church Road 717 é92 1455
Oreland, PA 19075 (717) 892-
(215) 886-6011
Golf Cars Jnc.
BASF Paul Szymanski
Ted Huhn ~ Box 247
2819 Blue Ball Road Buckingham, PA 18912
Elkton, MD 21921 (215) 340-0880
(410) 398-8244
Grass Roats
Bayer Conporation Steven Chirip
John Wiblishauser P. 0. Box 336
318 E. Glenside Avenue Mount Freedom, NJ 07970
Glenside, PA 19038 (570) 839-3399
(215) 887-8936 .
Davissen Galf, Inc. Jim Byrne
Ron Nichols 94 Tanglewood Drive
200-F Penrod Court Quarryville, PA 17566
Glen Burnie, MD 21061 (717) 786-0547
(800) 613-6888 .
Follingens Sposts ‘N Tunf
Faumns Leroy Hurst
Fred tHiinlen 4126 Oregon Pike

Ephrata, PA 17522

P.0.Box 223 (800) 650-1398

White Marsh, MD 21162
410) 335-3700 .
(410) Feydno Designs, Inc.
. Michael Krones, Paul McMahon
&b & g&w‘y’ &;ubpment, Jnc. 3 College A\;enue, Suite 8

David “Tiny” Heimbach ‘ Frederick, MD 21701
22-26 Henry Avenue (301) 360-9663
New Berlinville, PA 19545
(610) 367-2169 Jade Run Sed Farm
P.O.Box 216
‘-. -
Finch Sewices, Inc. Bethel, DE 19931
Reid Mitchell, Tom Brago, (302) 875-7504
Drew Weaver
North Wales, PA Lawn & W Sup Plff Co.
800) 875-TURF v
&,esémnster’ MD Greg Borzok, Ted Zabrenski
(800)-78-DEERE 637 utt Road,

Phoenixville, PA 19460
(610) 933-5801

Noxthern Nwweries, Inc.

Dan Fick
Rt. 115, Sullivan Trail
Wind Gap, PA 18091
(610) 863-6006

Outside Unlimited, Inc.

Galf Counse Jwiigation Division
Ian H. Williams, CIC, CGIA
4195 St. Paul Road
Hampstead, MD 21074
(443) 375-0255

Fhiladelphia Turf Company
Tom Drayer
4049 Landisville Road
Doylestown, PA 18901
(215) 345-7200

Stearon Golf
Charlie McGill, Jr.
337 Route 31
Hopewell, NJ 08525
(609) 466-0666

Simplot Parntnens
Don Hollinger, Dan Davis,
Paul Wickey, Jim MacLaren
858 Mt. Joy Road
Manheim, PA 17545
(717) 664-4204

Syngenta
Mark DelSantro
75 Ramblewood Drive
Glenmoore, PA 19343
(724) 433-8332

Jurf Management (ssac.
Thed Fraleigh, Jr.
151 Valleybrook Road
Lancaster, PA 17601
(717) 917-5361

Fuckative Sand & Guavel
Ray Zelek, Ron Carusi
Route 610 & Sharp Road
Tuckahoe, NJ 08250
(609) 861-2082

Watsen Jwiigation Supply, Inc.

Tim Watson, Chris Thomas
4021 North Sixth Street
Harrisburg, PA 17110

(800) 999-1630
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CPGCSA
Annual Meeting

[ October 18, 2004

£ West Shore--—-
Country Club

Ever notice that when
you blow in a dog’s
face he gets mad at you,
but when you take him in
a car he sticks his head
out the window?




